MUMBAI PORT TRUST

TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT
(RATLWAY DIVISION)

RM/RT-5/2019/1099 . Date: September 21, 2019

To

?

1., The Hon. Secretary,
Carting Agents Association,
Wadi Bunder Goods Depot,
P. D' Mello Road,

Mumbai 400010.

2. All Users of MbPT Railways.

Dear Sirs,
Sub: Closure of Train Examiner’s section.

Due to unavoidable circumstances and procedural changes in railway
operations at Mumbai Port Trust, it is informed that the Train Examiner’s
Section has been closed and services of Train Examiner (TXR) are
discontinued. As such, it is stated that the work of riveting etc. which was
earlier done by the TXR Section, will have to be undertaken by the concerned
parties of their own, henceforth.

The above is for kind information of all concerned.




